
FSQ 2023 Quilt Show Registration 

Please read this before registering your quilt(s). 

Our goal is to make sure that every member who wants to have a quilt in our show will be able to 

enter at least one quilt.  We are allowing you to register up to 3 quilts, with the understanding that we 

may not be able to show them all.  So be sure to mark your “most favorite quilt” with priority #1 on the 

registration form! 

We are again using Google Forms to register our quilts. Google has changed their requirements 

since 2019 and since we are collecting photos with the form, you must login to a Google account in 

order to register. It’s easy to create a Google account if you don’t have one, or you could use a 

husband’s or friend’s account.   

If not having access to a Google account will prevent you from registering a quilt, please email 

Judy Walsh using her email address in our Member Directory, and she will work out an alternate 

solution for you. 

Tabs are needed to easily move from question to question, so we do NOT recommend using a phone 

or other mobile device to fill out the registration form. 

While you may send in a photo of just the finished quilt top, all items must be quilted, bound and 
labeled by Turn-in on April 19th.  

Only queen- or king-sized quilts must have a hanging sleeve, but all quilts must have an 
identifying label (maker’s name and quilt title) securely attached to the back. Pins are not 
sufficient. 
 
Note that any quilt longer than about 90″ will touch the floor.  Before hanging, we will cover the floor 
with paper to keep your long quilts clean. That paper will remain there throughout the show. 
 
If you are a member of the Piece Makers or the Mini Mini small group and wish to have one miniature 

challenge quilt hung with others from your group, there is a place to indicate that on the registration 

page.  Coordinate with your group leader about which challenge the group would like in the show. 

After you have registered your quilt, you should receive an email confirmation with the information 
you have provided. The confirmation will be sent to the email address you provided at the beginning 
of the form. If you do not receive an email for each quilt within 2 days of registering, please 
contact Judy Walsh before re-entering the data! If a lot of forms were entered on the same day it 
may take a while to get each Google confirmation.  Please also be sure to check your spam folder to 
see if it ended up there. 
 
When you get your confirmation you can see your responses and you will be able to edit your form if 
you see a mistake. 
 
Before registering, please be sure the filename of your digital photo contains your name and 
the name of your quilt.  Example:  JWalsh_WelcomeHome.jpg 

Ready to register?  Click here:  Register My Quilt 

 

https://forms.gle/3mHyeGgtUjRZECEo8

